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 Tuesday, December 19, 2023
In this issue, we will discuss "Holidays and Community".
Holidays and Community 
As the year ends and the holidays are upon us, it is a great time to reflect. We who serve our communities this holiday season, have the privilege of caring for many different religions, cultures, and belief systems. What a beautiful privilege this is to be exposed to and embrace how others celebrate during the holiday season.
Our Holiday message will be brief this year. We at ALECC, Inc. are grateful for all of you and for all the agencies and communities we help to support. We consider it our privilege to work, learn, guide, and even grow as we work with your agencies. We too get to experience a variety of religions, cultures and belief systems that broadens our world and internal community and allows us to teach others. We are thankful to all of you who continue to share your religions, cultures, and belief systems with us.
We chose with the newsletter to say thank-you. We are choosing to share a few different ways others experience the holiday season. We hope you end this year in gratitude for all you are, have accomplished, what your agency has contributed to your community and to each other. We wish ALL peace, love, a greater understanding of others and prosperity in the New Year.
Click here to read our holiday newsletter: https://www.canva.com/design/D...
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